
From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

LindgrenX2@aol.com 
Tuesday, July 21, 2015 6:37 PM 
PUC - Executive.Director; Chamberlin, Susan W; Chattopadhyay, Pradip K 
(no subject) 

Please deny Liberty Utilities the precedent agreement with Kinder Morgan Northeast Energy Direct pipeline (FERG PF14-
22-000). 

We do not need more infrastructure for fossil fuels. NH investment should be in distributed power generation using 
renewable resources. It is safer, healthier, smarter, and more secure. 

Please deny DG 14-380 Liberty Precedent Agreement. 

Sincerely, 

Linda Lindgren 
Francestown, NH 03043 
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